
From: Nancy Nesheim   
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 8:55 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Re: DE22-060 
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Dear New Hampshire Public Utility Commissioners Mr. Daniel Goldner, Mr. Pradip Chattopadhyay, and 
Mr. Carleton Simpson, 

     I write regarding DE22-060 to support maintaining the current net metering policy.  Weakening or 
removing it would not be fair to those of us who installed solar panels with the understanding that net 
metering will help recover the cost. Solar power is the wave of the future. The technology continues to 
improve to the advantage of many individuals and businesses in NH and across the country. The 
incentive of net metering will continue to help more people and companies upgrade their electrical 
systems to save money and benefit the economy. Using new and improved solar technology instead of 
relying on old fashioned and outdated fossil fuel produced power will also protect the environment, 
resulting in a better quality of life for everyone. 

 I'm sure you want New Hampshire residents to enjoy these advantages, so please keep the current net 
metering policy in place. Thank you for your kind attention. 

Nancy Nesheim 
 


